Cooper Industries
Bussmann Division

P.O. Box 14460

St. Louis, MO 63178-4460

COOPER Bussmann

Subject: FWP
To all High Speed Fuse Users:

This letter is to inform you that a change has occurred in the part number for the Bussmann FWP
High Speed Fuse product line. In accordance with internal ISO 9000 specifications, additional
testing required by Bussmann for UL Recognition has mandated that a new part number must
designated for this series of fuses.

The FWP fuse’s physical and electrical characteristics did not change. The only change was to
have the fuse testing modified for UL Recognition purposes.

The old part number FWP-xxA14F has been changed to FWP-xxAl14Fa. Therefore, if you had
previously used an FWP-10A14F, you will now receive an FWP-10A14Fa. All FWP fuse orders
that state the old part number will be changed to the new designation.

Catalog information, time current curves and 12t characteristics will remain the same.

If you have any questions, please contact Bussmann Application Engineering at (636) 527-1270.

Sincerely,
Bussmann High Speed Fuse Team

114 Old State Road
Ellisville, MO 63021-5942
(636) 394-2877
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Subject:  FWP


To all High Speed Fuse Users:


This letter is to inform you that a change has occurred in the part number for the Bussmann FWP High Speed Fuse product line.  In accordance with internal ISO 9000 specifications, additional testing required by Bussmann for UL Recognition has mandated that a new part number must designated for this series of fuses.


The FWP fuse’s physical and electrical characteristics did not change.  The only change was to have the fuse testing modified for UL Recognition purposes.


The old part number FWP-xxA14F has been changed to FWP-xxA14Fa.  Therefore, if you had previously used an FWP-10A14F, you will now receive an FWP-10A14Fa.  All FWP fuse orders that state the old part number will be changed to the new designation.


Catalog information, time current curves and I2t characteristics will remain the same.


If you have any questions, please contact Bussmann Application Engineering at (636) 527-1270.


Sincerely,


Bussmann High Speed Fuse Team
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114 Old State Road


Ellisville, MO  63021-5942


(636) 394-2877


Confidentiality Notice

This page and the documents accompanying this telecopy transmission contain confidential information belonging to the sender which is legally privileged. The information is intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or the taking of any action in reliance on the contents of this telecopied information is strictly prohibited. If you have received this telecopy in error, please immediately notify us by telephone to arrange for return of the original documents to us. 


114 Old State Road


Ellisville, MO  63021-5942


(636) 394-2877
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